From: Ni Chonchuir Caoimhe NEW YORKPM

Sent: Friday 6 March 2020 23:41

To: Lisa_Hughes@dcya.gov.ie; 'min.zappone @ dcya.gov.ie' <min.zappone@dcya.gov.ie>

Cc: Devlin John NEW YORK PM <John.Devlin@ dfa.ie>; Kelly Niamh NEW YORK PM

<Niamh.Kelly@ dfa.ie>; McSwiney Eoghan NEW YORK PM <Eoghan.Mcswiney@dfa.ie>; Gilroy John
HQ-POLITICAL <John.Gilroy@dfa.ie>

Subject: Brief (including programme) for visit of Minister Katherine Zappone

Dear Lisa,

Please now find attacheda brief for Minister Zappone’s visit to New York on UN business, covering
the period Sunday 8 March to Tuesday 10 March. (In due course this will be supplemented by the
brief for the period Wednesday — Friday).

| will greet her at the airport and bring with me the hard copy of her brief.

Could you please share with me the Minister’s mobile phone number, given that she will be
travelling unaccompanied?

Looking forward to having her with us!
Kind regards,
Caoimhe

Caoimhe Ni Chonchitir

First Secretary, Human Rights and Gender Equality

Permanent Mission of Ireland to the United Nations
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